
AGENDA ITEM 7(c)ii 
 

 
 

Mr Geoff Raw - Chief Executive 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
Kings House 
         13th June 2016 
 
 
Dear Geoff 
 
We are jointly submitting the following letter under Council Procedure Rule 23.3 to 
be included on the agenda for the Environment, Transport & Sustainability 
Committee meeting of 28 June 2016. 
 
The new contract with 3GS, covering penalties for fly-tipping, littering, flyposting, 
graffiti, dog fouling and disposing of commercial waste illegally, has been widely 
reported in the media. The new service, supporting the Council’s strategy to 
encourage everyone to produce less waste and recycle more and tackle antisocial 
and illegal behavior, is a move we supported. 
With any new system, however, there needs to be a period of ‘fine tuning’ and, given 
that local councillors have received some complaints about ‘over-zealous’ 
enforcement, we would be grateful if the Chair of The Environment Transport and 
Sustainability Committee would agree to a monitoring report being brought to this 
committee detailing the feedback, both good and bad, from the contract over the first 
few months of its implementation. 
Each year the council receives dozens of complaints from residents about fly-tipping, 
litter and other antisocial behavior and we are keen to see that the system retains 
the trust of the residents. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Cllrs. Tony Janio                                              Louisa Greenbaum 
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